
      
17th Annual Run/Walk with the Son for Haiti

PTC Members Choice
“2022 BEST OVERALL RACE”

Saturday, December 2, 2023

                                   St. Kateri Catholic Church, Tabb VA

                                                                                         Dear 
________________________________

Thank you for your many years of generous support of our "Run/Walk with the Son for 
Haiti 5K".  Your unwavering support through the years has allowed our Haiti ministry to 
continue supporting the education of 1000 primary and secondary students in Boucan-Carre in 
Haiti’s central plateau.  In spite of the political instability in Haiti and the dire economic 
situation, schooling and the lunch program continues uninterrupted.

Last year’s event, voted PTC Best Overall Race, raised funds to provide a year of free schooling 
to over 200 students, including tuition support, school supplies, uniforms and a daily hot meal. 
Your contribution of ___________________and that of other sponsors and race participants 
made this gift of an education possible.

This year, 2023, we celebrate the 17th anniversary of the Run with the Son for Haiti 5K, and we 
again hope to bring friends and sponsors of Haiti for this fun family event.  In past years 300-400
runners and walkers have participated in the race and nearly a hundred additional family 
members and supporters have gathered at St. Kateri Church for this family fun gathering.

Your partnership in this event will be a win-win for the children of Haiti and for your 
business by expanding your visibility in the community, while at the same time supporting a 
life-changing cause. We look forward to placing your company's name on our official race  
t-shirts, our 5K race website (clickable link to your website) and in our parish bulletin to proudly 
advertise your support for this popular charity event.  

We have included a list of various sponsorship levels.  Please examine the attached sheet and 
choose the level that best meets your company's needs. Please contact Judy Townsend at 
757-876-2417 or email judy.townsend@verizon.net if you have any additional questions.  We thank 
you in advance for your partnership.

Sincerely,

Haiti Committee
St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic Community  Attn: Haiti 5K
3800 Big Bethel Rd., Tabb, VA 23693

“Blessed is the one who perseveres under trial” James 1:12
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